MASK/FACIAL COVERING

REQUIRED

WESTERVILLE

Concerned about another individual NOT wearing a mask?
Please follow these steps:

1. Ask to speak to the manager first. Request the
customer comply with the public health order.

2. Report non-compliance problems to
Franklin County Public Health.
www.myfcph.org.

3. Contact WPD if a non-compliant customer is
causing a DISTURBANCE: (614) 882-7444

4. Call 9-1-1 only in an EMERGENCY.
A customer not wearing a mask is NOT an emergency.

WWW.WESTERVILLE.ORG/COVID19




